
 
 

Highcliffe School Student Bulletin 
 

Monday 6th - Friday 10th December 2010: Week A 

 
Thought For The Week:  

Have the courage to act instead of react. Earlene Larson Jenks 
 

CHRISTMAS DINNER AT  

HIGHCLIFFE SCHOOL!!!! 

WEDNESDAY 15TH DECEMBER 

STUDENTS £2.50 (OR LUNCH TICKET) 

ADULTS £3.00 

PAY ON THE DAY 
 

 

Merits: This is the final week for cashing in merits this term. Please could all Year 7, 8 & 9 students cash 

their merits in on Monday, Tuesday and Friday this week in the Library. The Reward Assemblies are next 

week – the more merits you have cashed in, the more chance you have of winning a prize! 

 
Reading Logs - Any students in Year 8 or 9 who have completed their reading logs should come to see Mr 

Bryden in the library on Friday 11th December at 1.30pm. Please bring your reading log with you so I can look 

at it. This will help me with awarding certificates. Thank you. Mr Bryden 

 

 

 

Christmas Tennis Activities: details are attached to this bulletin – if you would like to book 

on to one of these activities, please see Mrs Webber. 

 

 

 

Switch Off Fortnight: Please remember to continue to help teachers to lower the 

School’s carbon footprint by identifying electrical equipment that needs to be shut off 

after lessons or during break and lunchtime. Keep an eye out for appliances that are on 

stand-by that could be shut off completely! 

 

I WONDER…… If I read a comic in a shop without paying for it, is that stealing?” 



 

 

 

PE NOTICES 

 
 

P.E. FIXTURES/PRACTICES 6th  – 10th DECEMBER 2010 

 LUNCHTIME AFTER SCHOOL 

 

Monday 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE CHECK THE PE  
WHITEBOARD FOR DETAILS 

 

Tuesday 

 

 

Wednesday 

 

 

Thursday 

 

 

Friday 

 


